Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks of the United States of America A Fraternal Organization



Carl T. Seibert, State Secretary

October 30, 2008

6922nd Security Wing Reunion Fund 1200 Woodborough Road Lafayette, CA 94549

Dear 6922nd Security Wing Reunion Fund,

On behalf of the Trustees of the Harry-Anna Trust Fund, I would like to thank you for your very generous donation of \$200.00 to the Harry-Anna Trust Fund in memory of James Hollingsworth. You have chosen a special way of remembering him by donating to the Harry-Anna Trust Fund. This fund is responsible for the continuance of the two projects sponsored by the Florida State Elks Association: the Florida Elks Youth Camp and the Florida Elks Children's Therapy Services.

The Florida Elks Youth Camp, which opened its doors in 1991 to all of the children of Florida, has played a pivotal role in the development of so many children. The camp offers them countless opportunities that had not previously been available to them. Their team-building skills are improved, they have access to state of the art recreational equipment, and they have a chance to enjoy themselves in a caring, social setting where the good of the children is always the priority. The camp has become one of the finest of its kind in the country.

The Florida Elks Children's Therapy Services is another project that benefits the children of Florida. Since 1933, the Florida Elks have been providing free rehabilitation to youngsters. This caring started with the Harry-Anna Children's Hospital and continues today with the Therapy Services. Physical and occupational therapists visit children in their homes throughout Florida offering free services to many who may not otherwise receive such assistance. Families who before were unable to give their children the medical attention they deserved are now able to receive this service in the comfort of their own homes. Each week, the health of so many children improves dramatically.

We want you to know how grateful we are to receive your kind donation to the Harry-Anna Trust Fund. Without your generosity, these projects would not be able to carry out their missions of helping and caring for the children of Florida. Please accept our sincere gratitude. In remembering James Hollingsworth, you also remember the youth of Florida.

A memorial letter has been sent to Barbara Hollingsworth as well to notify her of your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Carl T. Seibert

State Secretary, Florida State Elks Association, Inc.

^{*}The Harry-Anna Trust Fund, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation. Donations to the Harry-Anna Trust Fund, Inc. are tax deductible to the extent that the law allows. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation.